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Media Release 
 

GOSL responds to News Release by the UN OHCHR 
 
Following the News Release yesterday (7 November 2014) by the UN Office of the High 
Commissioner for Human Rights condemning disinformation designed to discredit the 
UN investigation on Sri Lanka, the Permanent Representative of Sri Lanka to the UN in 
Geneva has sent the attached communication to the UN High Commissioner for Human 
Rights in this regard.  
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